
 

 

 

 
 
 
  Please do not release any more water for the San Joaquin-Delta smelt.  Our farmers need it here for 
their crops.  Our valley is already economically depressed.  We have 15% unemployment and will have 
more if our farmers don't get their water.  Also our food prices will sky rocket!  Do not make our valley 
become a "dust bowl" because of a fish that isn't even native to the Delta. 
  Sincerely, 
  Betha Oostema 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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